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 A note from the Principal: 

 Stay in touch :

 Upcoming events: 

principal@tarras.school.nz
office@tarras.school.nz

03 445 2817

Please download ‘Skool Loop’ for notices,
permissions and important information!

Kia ora whānau,
It was lovely to see you all at our Learning
Celebration on Wednesday. The tamariki were so
proud and loved showing you what they have been up
to.  We’re proud of them too as they work so hard,
stay positive and never give up! We’re looking
forward to next terms celebration and we’ll be sure
to include lots more learning.

We’re thrilled to have purchased our new soccer
goals! The tamariki worked hard to grow, harvest
and sell produce from our gardens, and as well as
keeping the dehydrator on, they managed to raised
$841.60! Thanks to everyone who purchased items.
The soccer goals will be delivered and set up during
the holidays - look out for our first day back of term
2!

Maddie, Matilda F and George helped to make some
ANZAC wreaths for the Tarras Service which they
will be laying on the day - the service starts at 10am.

Just a reminder, School Docs is where you can find all
our policies and procedures. Log In: tarras
Password: shrek

Thanks for a lovely, settled Term 1. I hope you all
have a great holiday break - I look forward to hearing
all about the holidays on Monday the 29th of April! 

Ngā mihi nui,
Alice

Friday 12th April 2024

8/3 School Trip to Arrowtown

12/4 Last day of the term

4/3 Whānau Hui Meetings

18/3 PALS Workshop Yr4-6

8/4 Trip to the Lindis River

10/4 Learning Celebration
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